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MEMORANDUM

To: Shawn Petri

From: Somer Quinlan

Re: ROOC Update

Date: October 3, 2024

Grayling Rotary Presentation (Sept. 18th)

We had the honor of being guest presenters at the Grayling Rotary Meeting on September 18th.

This was a fantastic opportunity to share our mission and information about the programs and

services we provide in Crawford County. The Rotarians showed great interest, asking insightful

questions and expressing enthusiasm about our work. It was a valuable experience to connect

with local community leaders and build awareness.

Gerrish Township Fire Department Visit (Oct. 9th)

We are excited to welcome the Gerrish Township Fire Department to our facility on October 9th.

They will be giving a presentation on fire safety, providing our clients with essential knowledge

about emergency preparedness.

Community Resources Event (Oct. 16th)

We are gearing up for the Community Resources Event at the CRAF Center on October 16th.

This marks our third year attending, and we look forward to connecting with students from the

Adult Transition Center once again. It’s always a rewarding experience to share resources and

build relationships with potential future clients and their families.

TransitionWorkshop (Oct. 22nd)

On October 22nd, we will be participating in the Transition Workshop at Kirtland Community

College. This event focuses on supporting individuals transitioning into adulthood, and we are

eager to share information about the options and opportunities available to help them achieve

their goals.

Halloween Costume Party (Oct. 31st)

We will close out the month with our annual Halloween Costume Party on October 31st at the

Artesia Youth Park. With DJ Party Pam providing music, the event promises to be a fun-filled

celebration for all!
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